
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 27 ending 17th March 2023 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE 
"How much wood would a woodchuck chip 
if a woodchuck could chip wood? 
We are looking to make further improvements to our Forest 
School & outside areas ready for Spring/Summer term and 
are reaching out to our school community to ask if anyone 
knows a tree surgeon or a chipper who may be able to 
donate some wood chips? If so, please call the Office.  
 

PUNCTUALITY  
The school gates close at 8.55am so registration can be taken 
& lessons to start at 9am prompt. Children should only be 
entering via the office in exceptional circumstances for 
example if they have been to an appointment. All children 
need to be in school to access learning opportunities & too 
many are wandering in with no urgency. Anyone arriving after 
8.55am will be marked as late. Please ensure if your child is 
absent, you ring and notify the office before 9am. 
 

UNIFORM STANDARDS 
Please be reminded; base layers/Under Armour ARE NOT 
PERMITTED as part of the Uniform Policy. If cold, the children 
should wear a school jumper on top. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECEPTION WEEKLY WANDER 
As part of the Reception ‘Where We Live,’ weekly walks 
around our local area all 69 children wandered to the mill and 
back, looking at key features of the building, materials and 
even had a chat about some of the mill’s history! Thank you 
to all the parents that helped. 
 

AVRO HERITAGE MUSEUM 
It was Class 1-2LJ who visited the Avro Heritage Museum @ 
Woodford Aerodrome this week.  
It looks like a lot of fun was had pretending to fly the planes! 
 
 
 
 
 

FOB EASTER RAFFLE 2023 
Don’t forget our Easter Raffle, tickets are only £1 each 
available via ParentPay. You can buy multiple tickets and go 
back for more at a later date if family members also want 
to get involved! Closes on Tuesday 28th March 
 

FOB MEETING WEDNESDAY 29th MARCH 6-6.45pm 

Whether you want to contribute a little, or A LOT, we 
would love to for you to join us!  
We will be discussing upcoming events such as a Family 
Quiz Night, the possibility of Coronation “Red, White & 
Blue” non Uniform Day & the Summer Garden Party! 
 

INTRODUCING OUR BOATHOUSE  
We would like to celebrate our Boathouse in this 
newsletter. Over Summer 2022 it was converted from a 
sports equipment lock-up to a special intervention 
classroom delivering alternative provisions for some of our 
children with additional needs.  
This week they have been busy making crispy cakes & fruit 
kebabs! And Scarlett L-R got STAR OF THE WEEK! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Y6 HEALTH & WELLBEING  
Y6 held a health and well-being pop up clinic which 
involved the children designing and creating interesting 
ways of sharing information about how to lead a healthy 
and balanced lifestyle for themselves & each other. It was a 
fun morning with lots of information and interaction!  
 

  

  

  

 

     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception  
RJA Nevaeh G - making great efforts to try and really 
improving with her writing  
RLR Arshmaan A - for wowing Mrs Wicks with his fantastic 
reading and progress.   
RBW Rudy S - Rudy has tried hard with his listening this week 
and is making a super effort with his participation and letter 
formation in phonics! Well done!  
 
Year 1: 
1CH Arlo H for always being ready, kind, thoughtful & 
reliable friend! 
1CR Anabella O for always being ready and trying her best.  
Class 1/2 Ella C perfect behaviour on our school trip such a 
positive role model and asking lots of relevant questions 
Year 2: 
2MK Pixie T - For being resilient in her maths quiz this week 
2CB Roaad A for always giving 100% effort in school and with 
work at home 
Year 3: 
3VH Ava S for working so hard & extra effort with her writing 
3ZA Eshan A for always working hard and trying his best.  
3DM Sebastian A: Sebastian has been working hard and is 
always a polite and helpful member of 3DM. Well done!  
Year: 4 
4FM Isla O for always making good choices and always 
taking care in her learning, never rushing!  
4EE Keith Y for having a great attitude, great Kagan partner, 
patient and kind, a real asset to our class, always ready, 
respectful and safe and basically an all round superstar! 
4SH Sabrina L for becoming much more confident at school 
and being a kind and hard working member of the class  
Year 5: 
5RT ***DOUBLE AWARD*** Macie T-McG Macie shows all 
the Broadstone values every week! 
5TL Mia W for being an All-round star, Mia has been 
extremely helpful in and out of class this week, culminating 
in her becoming 5TL's School Council Class Representative. 
Well done Mia, keep it up!  
5LK Lizzy L for trying hard and being a good friend 
 Year 6:  
6AB Theo M - Theo consistently demonstrates all of our Core 
Learning Values and his attitude towards learning is 
fantastic. 
6KH Thomas G for always putting top effort into his work 
and demonstrating a great attitude in class. 
6ZW Molly C for demonstrating all our core learning values! 
 

 

Keep up the good work!   

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA “Resilience” - Sulaiman A  - trying really hard to be more 

independent with his reading 
RLR “Resilience” - Dena A for always trying hard to segment 

her words when writing, even when she finds it tricky! 
RBW “Independence” - Miles A-C: Miles has blown me away 
with his independent writing this week! Amazing formation, 

finger spaces and presentation. Keep up the super work! 
 
Year 1: 
1CH Beth C for her fantastic SPACE poetry! 
1CR Jenson U has worked really hard to independently write 
his poem out using adjectives and fingers spaces.  
Class 1/2 Laila A for growing in confidence in her writing and 

writing a great countdown poem. Well done      
Year 2: 
2MK Robyn H - For writing an exciting diary entry and for 
using adverbs. 
2CB Luna W for many beautiful pieces of writing about The 
Great Fire of London and using our learning environment to 
help her.  
Year 3: 
3VH Rayan H for a super character description 
3ZA Evelyn C for writing fantastic descriptive sentences 
about our story character.  
3DM Adam R - Adam has been working hard on the 
character description for Rhodopis in The Egyptian 
Cinderella, describing her appearance and personality. Keep 
up the good work!  
Year 4: 
4FM Ava R for a fantastic report  
4EE Felix L for a very entertaining description of Pete the 
Pickle's treacherous journey through the human digestive 
system! 
4SH Archie S excellent use of formal vocabulary in his 
newspaper article about the Trojan Horse 
Year 5: 
5RT ***DOUBLE AWARD*** Macie T-McG has worked 
particularly hard in English this week (resilience!) editing a 
news report about The Lost Thing, by Shaun Tan.  Very well 
done! 
5TL Sonny L, Terrance W and Zoha R - Breaking from 
tradition, 3 star writers have been selected for 5TL this week 
for a fabulous science research presentation answering the 
question - Why does Saturn have rings?  
5LK Hattie P for an excellent newspaper report 
Year 6: 
6AB Saski R has produced a brilliant non-chronological 
report about The Blitz.  
6KH Lois R for a beautifully presented Purple Polish non-
chronological report. 
6ZW Ethan M for all his efforts on his non-chronological 
report. 

 

 

SPECIAL SHOUT OUT!!!!!TO OUR TAYLOR SHAW KITCHEN STAFF 
We had a surprise visitor this week from Stockport Council to spot check our kitchen where all 
our hot meals are prepared and served. Zoe & her team had no idea they were coming but 
had nothing to worry about as they scored a perfect 5 Food Hygiene Rating 
COMING SOON…Special Easter Menu Thursday 30th March: Sausage roll/cheese roll with 
chips & beans and a specially iced easter cakes 


